
 

CU/PR 18/2014 

20-11-2014 

Press Release  

Corruption in public schools by Girls’ Stipend distribution team in Sindh: Senior Program 

Manager, RSU, E&LD 

Karachi, 20 Nov 2014:“Girls’ stipend distribution team is involved in corruption in different public 

schools in Sindh,” informed Mr. Ghulam Nabi, Senior Program Manager, Reform Support Unit (RSU), 

Education & Literacy Department, Government of Sindh. He raided a school in Makli where Mr Azizullah 

Memon of distribution team charged Rs. 18000/- from Head Master of Government Girls High School. 

Earlier, Mr. Imran of distribution team was involved in embezzlement in Government K G Girls High 

School, Dadu where he gave Rs.2300/- per girl student instead of Rs.2500/- or gave ATM cards only. 

Earlier, money was transferred through Post Office which caused difficulties for parents and there were 

chances of corruption. Therefore, from this year (2014), Government of Sindh is distributing stipends 

through ATM/easy paisa which is absolutely free of cost. The distribution is being done by a third party. 

“The stipend is given only through ATM card /Easy paisa. No cash is given”, added Mr.Ghulam Nabi.  

Moreover, any complaint in this matter can be reported at spokesperson.rsu@gmail.com 

Kindly disseminate this information through your esteemed media. 

We welcome all your queries. 

Office. 021-99216418 

E-mail. Spokesperson.rsu@gmail.com 

Website. www.rsu-sindh.gov.pk 

mailto:Spokesperson.rsu@gmail.com

